
 
 

Dear subscribers to the “DIES-INFO” mailing list, 
 
In line with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), we would like to share some important infor-
mation with you concerning your rights and data in connection with this mailing list. 
 
If you are registered as a recipient on this mailing list, the following personal data will be collected and 
used:  
1) Your email address 
 
You are providing this data on the web page of the DIES training course “Management of Internationali-
sation” (https://www.uni-hannover.de/en/universitaet/internationales/dies/) by indicating that you would 
like to be notified of the next call for applications for our training course via the mailing list. 
You can also subscribe to some mailing lists yourself. 
 
The general purpose of the collection/processing of data linked to our mailing lists is for us to be able to 
share information and news with you. 
 
With regard to “DIES-INFO”, it is information about our DIES training course “Management of Internation-
alisation”, specifically concerning the call for applications and application periods for the new course. 
 
The “DIES-INFO” mailing list does not archive any emails sent via this mailing list.  
We will store your personal data until the application deadline of the next DIES training course 2022/23 
has passed (likely by the end of 2021/beginning of 2022).  
 
Unless you have agreed to a different kind of use, your data will exclusively be used in line with the use of 
the mailing list and will not be shared with any third parties. 
Under no circumstances will we share your data with advertisers. 
 
According to Articles 15 to 21 GDPR, you have the following rights regarding your personal data: 
- Right of access 
- Right to rectification 
- Right to erasure 
- Right to restriction of processing (in terms of the mailing lists, it means that your data will be erased) 
- Right to data portability / right to receive a copy 
- Right to object to processing (in terms of the mailing lists, it means that your data will be erased) 
 
Data processing is subject to the supervision of the Commissioner for Data Protection of Lower Saxony, 
with whom complaints may be filed. More information and contact details can be found at 
https://www.lfd.niedersachsen.de/startseite/. 
 
If you have personally and voluntarily subscribed to a mailing list, the legal basis for the processing will be 
Article 6 subsection 1 letter (a) GDPR.  
In this case, you may revoke your consent and unsubscribe from the mailing list at any time. 
If you would like to unsubscribe from this mailing list, please send an email to LISTSERV@listserv.uni-
hannover.de, leaving out the subject line and (only) including the message text:  
SIGNOFF DIES-INFO 
 
This will not affect the lawfulness of processing of data carried out on the basis of consent until its revo-
cation. 
 
 
 



 
 

The data controller according to Article 13 letter (a) GDPR is: 
Leibniz Universität Hannover 
Welfengarten 1 
30167 Hannover 
 
Your point of contact for this mailing list is: 
Leibniz Universität Hannover 
International Office 
Welfengarten 1A 
30167 Hannover 
Email: dies-info@zv.uni-hannover.de 
 
The data protection officer according to Article 13 letter (b) GDPR is: 
Leibniz Universität Hannover  
- Data Protection Officer -  
Königsworther Platz 1  
30167 Hannover  
Tel.: +49 511 762 8132  
Fax: +49 511 762 8258  
Email: datenschutz@uni-hannover.de 
 
 
For any queries, please do not hesitate to reach out to us (dies-info@zv.uni-hannover.de). 
 
Best regards, 
The DIES team of Leibniz University Hannover 


